
WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK NEWSLETTER

Calendar dates for next week:

Monday 17th January

3:15-4:15 – AnsteyArt – Art Club – years 3/4

4:15-5:15 – AnsteyArt – Art Club – years 5/6

Wednesday 19th January

3:20-4:20 – Dance Club – years 1/2

Together Everyone Achieves More 

to bookmark our school website:

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web

PDFs attached for information:

CCC Safer Schools Newsletter for January

and Aspens General Kitchen Assistant advert

Friday 14th January

Covid Update:
Please refer to the website for an updated PDF version of the ‘Covid 19 Parent 

Flowchart January 2022’ to ensure you can keep up to date with all the latest 

information from the government: 

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/covid-19/500775

The letter which you were receiving before Christmas notifying you of a new positive 

Covid case in school is no longer being sent. This does not mean to say we have not 

had additional positive cases. Positive cases within classes are being monitored 

closely and moving forward, we will only send communication about cases should we 

reach a threshold which may mean we need to put additional measures in place.

Parents who have tested positive for Covid are welcome to drop their children to 

the school office if arranged with office staff in advance but please do not park in 

the disabled bay as this is required for taxis and to keep children safe.

If you need any help or advice please click on the ‘Need Help’ link on 

the front home page that will take you to: 

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/wellness__information_for

_parents_and_carers/518352

We will be updating this page in the next few weeks please regularly have a 

look at information and resources to help.


